Financial Peace University (FPU) has helped over 6 million people improve their financial pictures and achieve their goals. Incorporating Biblical principles, we can help you and those you love better understand how to manage the monetary resource God has provided to you. 
We have goals and dreams at all ages but finances nearly always play a role in reaching them. What are your financial goals and dreams? 
· Do you want to buy a house? 
· Would you like to cut or eliminate credit card debt? 
· Do you need a new car? 
· Do budgets stress you out? 
· Do financial emergencies wreak havoc with your checkbook and credit cards? 
· Would you like to give/leave more money to your loved ones, your church, your favorite charities?

When you join FPU you will not: 
· Share your personal financial information with anyone 
· Be told what to do with your budget and money 
n 9 lessons, you can learn to:
· Budget and communicate about money successfully
· Pay off debt with the Debt Snowball!
· Create an emergency fund that turns a crisis into an inconvenience 
· Understand how companies “sell” you stuff you don’t need
· Choose the right insurances that protect you and your family
· Build wealth for your retirement, children's education
· The best way to buy a home
· Give with outrageous generosity! 
Your Leaders:
BUMC has families who have successfully completed the FPU program who will join us and share their experiences. 
Cost:
The cost is $130 which provides a book and access to apps, forms and other tools to help you and your family be successful and a one year access to Dave Ramsey online resources. 
Participants and Enrollment:
Attendance is limited to ten seats and for attendees who attend all nine sessions, Simply Grace will offer a partial reimbursement to those who faithfully participate in this program. 
We are creating a list of those who wish to participate. Please contact Tom Kinsman (908.507.4723) to be placed on the list. 
Location:
Classes will be both online and on site (homes and our social hall with socially distance seating). 
Starting Date:
Our goal is to begin later in the spring (late March or early April) when more people have received the vaccine and feel more comfortable. 

